
If you suspect an error in this message or if you have questions, please 360-701-2215.    
http://wdfw.wa.gov/fishing/commercial/salmon/  
 
 

  
PUGET SOUND COMMERCIAL  
SALMON FISHERIES HOTLINE 

2020-00 
Week 30 

Sunday July 19 at 3:30 p.m.  
 
For the week beginning Sunday July 19th:  
 
This is a TEST of the Puget Sound Commercial Salmon Fisheries Hotline distribution lists. If you no 
longer wish to receive this hotline, please respond to this email, and you will be removed from the 

distribution. 
   

Hotline notifications are sent the Fridays preceding the intended week, and begin week 31. 
 
This Hotline may be updated throughout the week, with in-season information. 
 
Fisher are encouraged to check the Hotline prior to fishing. 
 
 
 
 

http://wdfw.wa.gov/fishing/commercial/salmon/

